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My family is a very active hiking and camping family. We frequently take our children on 6 to 14
days trips into the mountains with extra fuel and would not have the ability to charge an electric
vehicle. The new EV requirements would make this impossible. I believe the market will shift to
EV's on its own because of the many advantages but think requirements will ultimately be far too
restrictive in many circumstances. I also think requirements would reduce research and
development by car manufacturers. That could result in slower advancement in EV efficiency and
less reduction in EV cost.


